




























From: Joseph Aberdale <josephaberdale@gmail.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, August 6, 2019 6:00 PM 
To: Shellfish Advisory Board <SAB@wellfleet-ma.gov>; Board of Selectmen <BoS@wellfleet-ma.gov> 
Cc: Nancy Civetta <Nancy.Civetta@wellfleet-ma.gov> 
Subject: MAC Motion 
 
This is to inform you that the Marina Advisory Committee approved the following motion on July 24, 
2019. 
 
After a hearing on July 24, 2019, the Marina Advisory Committee supports the harbormaster’s 
recommendation that the town require that all shellfish apparatus be removed prior to winter as the 
apparatuses remaining pose a threat to safety and navigation, as well as cause problems with the 
placement of moorings at the start of the boating season. The Marina Advisory Committee also 
recommends the mandatory placement of approved, uniform, ownership tags on all shellfish a 
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